
Eagle View PAC Minutes –April 12th, 2023 

 The meeting was called to order at 6:30 by Leanne Fleming. 

 In Attendance: 

 Leanne Fleming, Alison Thomson, Santina Spencer, Jordana Beattie, Janine 

Rimek 

Welcomed & Introductions  

Principal’s Report:  

 Running Club will be starting up soon. 

 Our Track Meet Dates are as follows: May 31st: 9:45-1:40 for our zone; June 1st 

for City Finals in the evening 

 April 29th: The track lines will be painted onto the field.  

 The fencing at the back of the school will be up until the summer and over 

the summer the work back there will be completed.  

 Welcome to K is set for May 25th in the morning. 

 Yearly review of the Code of Conduct is currently taking place.  

 An EVE parent wrote to the school with concerns regarding the sugary 

treats that are distributed at school, including for holidays, special 

occasions and birthdays.  We ask that parents, staff and the PAC consider 

this concern as we plan for special occasions in the future.  

 Staffing will be for 13 divisions next school year. 

 Strings has been approved in the budget for next school year, but will be 

a part of the prep schedule for 6 elementary schools (these schools have 

yet to be determined.)  

Treasurer’s Update:  

 Nothing new to report with the budget. 

 The gaming grant for the 2022-2023 school year was denied.  

Fundraising: 

 Spring Fair: Deferred to separate meeting-Date and Place TBD. 

 Purdys is finished for the year; The Hilltop order is in. 

 Grade 5 Bottle Drive is a go for this Saturday, April 15th.   



 CRD’s Active School Travel Initiative: First meeting will be April 28th at 3:30.  

Janine will attend as the PAC representative.  The CRD will present to the 

PAC at the beginning of the May 2023 PAC Meeting.  

New Business:  

 Parent Education: UVIC Science Venture Workshop: Social Media- Risks 

and Educational Uses.  Santina will get the information to Pam to send a 

syndervoice out to parents. This workshop will be offered via Zoom on 

Wednesday, April 19th at 6:30.  View Royal Elementary has kindly offered 

for us to join this workshop at no cost.  

 

 At May’s meeting, we will be begin to discuss PAC executive roles and the 

budget for next school year.  The formal vote for the 2023-2024 executive 

and budget will be at the June PAC Meeting on June 14th.  

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 by Leanne Fleming. 

 


